

**Actions arising from the Airport Consultative Committee Ordinary Meeting held on 27 January 2022**

Minute No	Agenda Item	Action / Issue	Officer(s)	Status/Update
4. 14/10/21	Matters Arising - Defibrillators in the Community	It was agreed that the Committee Secretary would email those Members absent at today's meeting to obtain suggestions for possible locations where defibrillators could be installed in the community.	A Shirt          A Tolhurst & K Stow	<p><u>Update 19/10/21</u> Email sent to Members absent at the meeting held on 14/10/21.</p> <p>Parish Cllr McCarron's suggestions sent to A Tolhurst &amp; K Stow on 20/10/21.</p> <p><u>Update 06/01/22</u> Email received from Cantley with Branton Parish Council expressing an interest in bidding for a defibrillator.</p> <p><u>Update 27/01/22</u> The Committee noted that the action was currently on-going. A Tolhurst commented that he would follow this up with K Stow.</p> <p><u>Update 08/02/22</u> Applications invited from the community – closing date 31 March 2022.</p> <p>(Item on today's agenda).</p>
12. 14/10/21	Any other Business – Potential training flights at night	K Stow agreed to discuss the potential of training flights at night further with K Moran.	K Stow	<p><u>Update 27/01/22</u> The ACC Agreed to retain the action for a further update at the April 2022 ACC meeting.</p>

7. 27/01/22	Update on the GatewayEast Rail Scheme	<p>The Committee asked if details of today's briefing and indicative map of the scheme could be shared with Committee Members and to the wider public in the ACC's Newsletter.</p> <p>G Finch to talk with colleagues and partners to determine if any information discussed at today's meeting could be made available to Committee Members.</p> <p>P Kennan to discuss the Committee's request further with the Mayoral Combined Authority's Executive Team.</p>	G Finch / P Kennan	
7. 27/01/22	Update on the GatewayEast Rail Scheme	A Tolhurst to ascertain with K Stow if there are any plans in place to resurrect the Air Transport Forum.	A Tolhurst	<p><u>Update 30/03/22</u></p> <p>Meeting held with Kate Stow and Chris Harcombe on 8 February 2022.</p> <p>A new Surface Access Group will be established following publication of Surface strategy.</p>
8. 27/01/22	Update on the Solar Scheme for DSA	<p>A Bosmans commented that he was disappointed to note that there were no representatives from DSA present at today's meeting. He felt that the ACC's importance was being minimalised by DSA's management team.</p> <p>A Tolhurst acknowledged A Bosmans' concerns and agreed to discuss further with K Stow after today's meeting.</p>	A Tolhurst	<p><u>Update 30/03/22</u></p> <p>Keith Moran has been appointed as Ops Director and will attend NMESC meetings.</p>
10. 27/01/22	Peel Land & Property Update - Traffic Management (ANPR / 15 Minutes Free Parking)	Complaint from a Pembridge Park Estate resident re: 'airport parkers' to be discussed with the Airport's Operations Team.	G Finch	<p><u>Update 30/03/22</u></p> <p>The roads are not adopted. Suggested that local councillors seek DMBC's agreement to issue residents with parking permits.</p>